
      
 

Salem-Albany Transmission Line Rebuild Project 
Comment Form 

 

 
BPA is accepting public comments on the Salem-Albany Transmission Line Rebuild Project through January 31, 2013.  
Please use this form to submit comments or questions about the project, including those relating to: 

 resources that could be affected (such as environmental, cultural, visual, or community resources) 
 how you or others could be affected  
 other concerns you may have  

 
  

Comments:  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Name: 
 

Address: 
 

City: State: Zip: 
 

Phone Number: E-mail Address: 
 

 

 Please send future correspondence regarding the project to me via: 
 E-mail 
 US Postal Service 

 Please take me off your mail list  
 
Please mail your comments by January 31, 2013 to BPA Public Affairs - DKE-7, PO Box 14428, Portland, OR, 
97293-4428.; fax them to 503-230-4019; submit them online at www.bpa.gov/comment; or call 1-800-622-4519. 

Project webpage: www.bpa.gov/goto/SalemAlbanyRebuild 


